
From: Jaclyn Kogan <jkogan@yrp.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 3:45 PM 
To: Raynor, Christopher <Christopher.Raynor@york.ca> 
Cc: Goodeve, Colin <Colin.Goodeve@york.ca>; Martin, Carrie <Carrie.Martin@york.ca>; Basant Sisavang, 
Anitra <ABasantSisavang@YRP.CA> 
Subject: 2023 YRP Annual Report 
Importance: High 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please note the York Regional Police Service Board received YRP’s 2023 Annual Report in public session 
at its meeting today. The report is now digital and can be found at this link: https://annualreport.yrp.ca/  
 
Thank you 
 

Kind Regards, 

 

Our working hours may be different. Please do not feel obligated to reply outside of your scheduled working hours. Let’s 
work together to help foster healthy work-life boundaries.  

 

Jaclyn Kogan | Board Manager | The Regional Municipality of York Police Services Board  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

17250 Yonge Street | Newmarket, ON | L3Y 6Z1  
Office: 1-877-464-9675, extension: 77736 | jkogan@yrp.ca | www.yrpsb.ca  

 

Think before you Print!  
 
Confidentiality Note 
The information contained in this communication is confidential and is intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom/ which it is addressed. The contents of this communication may also be subject to legal privilege, and 
all rights of that privilege are expressly claimed and not waived. Any distribution, use or copying of this 
communication, or the information it contains, by anyone other than the intended recipient, is unauthorized. If you 
have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the communication without 
making a copy. Thank you. 
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